
Wainuiomata
school Bus

Changes
From Term One 2000, there are changes to

the school bus services in Wainuiomata.

Summary of changes:

l New bus compony Southbus  Ltd to operate
some Sunny Grove trips. Southbus  operate
yellow coloured  buses, and ten trips may be
purchased from the drivers.

l Some Sunny Grove to Parkway trips have
been deleted due to public buses having

adequate capacity.

For more information
please contact the
Wellington Regional Council’s
Public Transport Department,

m@***rja phone O-4-802 0357, or

*.m-+=-- your school.


